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Please ensure your dog is secured in your yard and/or being
supervised at all times. We’ve received several reports of
incidents that occurred on 107th Ter. Please be a considerate
dog owner. 
We understand that there has been a great deal of rain this
summer, but the city code specifies that grass and weeds
need to be managed. If there are concerns in your area,
please talk with your neighbor or contact city services by
calling 311, using the app on a smart phone or the web.
There is a specific section for weeds and overgrowth and the
city will follow up. See steps below.

STEP 1

STEP 2

Steps to Submit to 311
PAGE 02



Bridlespur
Homes Association

A Great Place to Live

BRIDLESPUR HOMES ASSOCIATION | JULY 2024 PAGE 02

Bridlespur
Facebook Group

Get in Touch
Email us at bridlespurhomes@gmail.com

Call us at 816-533-6258
Send mail or dues to: 

P.O Box 482024
   Kansas City, MO, 64148

STEP 3

STEP 4
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Yard of the Month
Congrats to Howard and Tori Gray at 300 E 107th Ter!
They are the winners of the July Yard of the Month award
and a $50 Lowe’s Gift Card.

Preferred Vendors List
We have not yet received any preferred vendor
recommendations. Please consider submitting this month.
If you have a vendor that you've used, and had a great
experience with, please call or email us with the company
name, the name of the technician (if applicable) and their
contact information (phone number, website, etc). 


